
 
 
 

 
 
Equity and Merit Scholars 
End of Year Feedback 
 
Please complete this form and return to  
beth.taylor@manchester.ac.uk  

 
Start year  Current year  
Student Name  

 
Student address: 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact address: 
 
  

Home or parental address (if 
different to contact address): 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact Details 
 

Telephone number: 
 

Preferred Email address: 
 

 Mobile:  Alternative: 

How have you found your 
course during your year 
at Manchester? What 
aspects have you enjoyed 
the most?   

 
 
 
 

 
What has your 
scholarship allowed you 
to achieve this year?  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Have you been involved 
in any activities outside of 
your course? Please give 
details.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What are your most 
memorable moments of 
your year at Manchester? 

 
 
 
 

What are your plans 
upon graduating?  

 
 
 

 
 

 
Your Manchester Fund 

 
Course:  
 
 
Faculty:  

mailto:beth.taylor@manchester.ac.uk


 
 
 

How has receiving your 
scholarship affected these 
plans? 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Do you have a message 
for the people who have 
donated money for 
student scholarship, in 
order to encourage them 
to continue giving? 
 

 
 
 
 

After graduating, would 
you like to be involved in 
the alumni group in your 
home country?  

 
 

 
 

Once you have graduated from the University you will become an alumnus or 
alumna of the University, and we look forward to welcoming you into our alumni 
community.  
 
We look forward to keeping in contact with you and hope to see you at one of our 
alumni events and reunions in the future.  
 
Please return this form to: Beth Taylor; Your Manchester Fund Team    
    Development and Alumni Relations  

The University of Manchester,  
Christie Building 
Oxford Road 
Manchester 
M13 9PL  

  


